
 

 
 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The Central Panhandle Association of REALTORS® is proud to announce our 

support and endorsement of Cyndee Haydon for the position of Florida Realtors 

Secretary for 2025.  

 

Cyndee has shown exceptional dedication to our industry and communities 

through her extensive service at local and state levels. Her commitment to 

advancing REALTORS’® interests and upholding professionalism is evident. With 

her proven track record of leadership, she has influenced real estate agents with 

her education and expertise, as well as advanced the general knowledge and 

appreciation of real estate practices within her communities. 

 

We proudly stand behind Cyndee's candidacy recognizing her integrity, diligence, 

and a steadfast commitment to advancing the goals of Florida REALTORS®. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Athrine Matthews      Kaydee Albritton 

2024 CPAR President     CPAR Chief Executive Officer 

 

     


